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Monday  1 April  2019       Term  1  Week  10 

What’s on at Truscott St 

 

Monday 1 April 

Wednesday 3 April 

 

Thursday 4 April 

 

Friday 5 April 

 

Tuesday 9 April 

Thursday 11 April 

Friday 12 April 

 

 

Monday 29 April 

Tuesday 30 April 

Wednesday 1 May 

Friday 3 May 

 

6.00pm Years 5&6 Camp Information session for parents 

School photos 

7.00pm P&C meeting 

Interrelate Years 5&6  

Scripture Service 

Assembly: Badges presentation 

PSSA Winter Sports Round 1 

Years 5&6 go to Canberra 

Years 5& 6 return 

Assembly: House Captains 

PSSA Round 2 

Last day of Term 1 

Staff Development Day 

Students return for Term 2 

Cross Country Carnival at Blenheim Park 

Assembly: Captains 



  From The Principal: 

 

Parent/Teacher Meetings  

Parent/Teacher Meetings for 2019 will be held from Monday 6 May until Friday 17 May, Weeks 2 and 3 

Term 2.  A note providing booking instructions will be sent home to all parents and will be posted on 

Skoolbag before the end of this week. The online booking site will open in Week 11 this term and close 

at 6.00pm on Wednesday 1 May, Week 1 Term 2.   

Each teacher will nominate times they are so that a suitable meeting time can be secured by parents. As 

there is only 10 minutes provided for these meetings please organise a separate meeting time during a 

different week to discuss any complex matters with your child’s teacher. The purpose of the Parent/

Teacher meeting is to provide you with a brief summary of your child’s progress in Term 1 and give you 

an opportunity to pass on any relevant information that may assist the teacher with your child’s  

development in 2019. 

 

School Photos 

All students need to be in FULL SCHOOL SUMMER UNIFORM including black shoes on Wednesday for 

School Photos. No PE uniforms or joggers may be worn. 

 

P&C meeting Wednesday Solar Energy Project 

Teachers Ms Wotton and Miss Fenech will be presenting information on a current solar energy project  

we are hoping to be involved with in 2019 and beyond  as part of our Environmental Education program. 

The meeting starts at 7.00pm in the school library. Our plan is for staff to present short projects on  

programs that are taking place at school to the parents at P&C meetings throughout the year.  

Upcoming presentations will include: 

Updating the school website 

Helping my child with their reading at home 

Quick and useful Maths tips for parents 

Positive Behaviour Resilience building for children 

If you have any additional topics that you would like to add to our list that you believe would be helpful 

for our parents, please let me know. 

Anne Barltrop 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 
Congratulations to the following students who received awards last week. 

 

 

 

PSSA News 
Winter PSSA games commence this Friday.   AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval.  Soccer and Netball 

games are played at Meadowbank Park. 

Training: AFL will be Thursdays 8.30-9.00 

  Soccer and Netball Thursdays 8.30-9.00 

  

 

Office News 
Notes to be returned 

When returning notes or money please place in an envelope or bag with the student’s name clearly 

stated. 

15  Emergency Form, Learning Opportunities, SISA Program, Photograph, Internet &  

  Publishing permission.  

Raffle tickets need to be returned ASAP. 

University Competitions entries are now closed. 

School photos envelopes can be returned to school or can be brought in on Photo Day on Wednesday.  

DO NOT pay for School Photos through POP, it must be paid through GS Imaging. 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

 

 

Post Homes  

Chelsey N 5/6F 

Marley D 5/6F 

Horatio M 5/6C 

Noam S 2M 

Sanjay R 5/6F 

Hafsah A 5/6F 

Yui W 5/6C 

Joanne K 1J 

Lucas N 5/6C 

Yuval P 2W 

Max T 5/6C 

Tilly W 2M 

Truscotts  

Lilah S 5N 

Piper A KS 

Ryan LR KW 

Reuel J KW 

Bosco L 2M 

Noam S 2M 

Bede D 3/4F 

Hadar BY 3/4F 

Ethan S KM 

Truscotts  

Joanne K 1J 

Mitchell O KS 

Marwa K 5/6F 

Luka I 5/6C 

Abby A 5/6C 

Horatio M 5/6C 

Levi C 5/6C 

Max T 5/6C 

Ana P 1B 

Truscotts  

Alyssa S 1B 

Roy L 2W 

Elias K 2W 

Tomer B 2W 

Elena C 2W 

Fiona H KS 

Emily P 1J 

Ellie F 5/6C 

Luca G 2W 

Elise C KM 



  Some of the many nations represented on Harmony Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

   
   

  
 
 
 



   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
P&C News 
Canteen News 
This week's class to volunteer is KW.  We still need a couple of volunteers in the canteen, if you can help, 
please let your class parent and canteen@tspspandc.org.au know.  The allocated class for the remainder 
of the term is below. 
Term 1         Date              Class 
Wk 11          12 April          SU 
Selina Dowling  
Canteen Co-ordinator 
canteen@tspspandc.org.au 
 

Band News 
Congratulations to the Training and Concert Bands for putting on a great first performance for the year at 
last week’s assembly.  Well done for practising hard and working so well together with your  
conductor.  Thank you to all of the parents who helped out with setup and pack up and looking after the 
performers.  David Thirgood will have a video of available soon and we will forward a link. 
  
New Percussion Ensemble  
There is a new Percussion Ensemble starting in Term 2, we are aiming to have around 10-15 students 
playing various drums and percussion instruments in a dynamic new ensemble.  Students do not need to 
be in another band, music ensemble or receiving private tutoring (however if they are that’s fine).  To find 
out more please contact David Thirgood at admin@innerwestmusicacademy.com.au or call  
0400 517 009.  Rehearsals will most likely be on Monday afternoons 3.30pm-4.30pm in the school 
hall.  We have 8 students signed up so far! 
  
If your child would like to join a band or musical ensemble or you have questions regarding instrument 
hire please contact band@tspspandc.org.au For more information regarding rehearsal times and how our 
music programs work, go to the P&C Band website at www.tspspandc.org.au and click on the band menu. 
Amanda Thomas 
Band Coordinator 
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Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


